
​WAYNEDALE LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT​

​BULLY REPORTS 2024-25​

​2nd SEMESTER​

​ ​

​Waynedale Elementary School reported two incidents of bullying during the 2nd​
​semester from January 13, 2025 through May 30, 2025.  One incident involved 2 male​
​students and 1 female student and one incident involved a male and a female student.​
​Both of the incidents were verbal in nature.​

​Waynedale Middle School reported three incidents of bullying during the 2nd semester​
​from January 13, 2025 through May 30, 2025.  All three incidents involved only female​
​students.  All three of the incidents were verbal in nature.​

​Waynedale High School reported zero incidents of bullying during the 1​​st​ ​semester from​
​January 13, 2025 through May 30, 2025.​


